
From: Janis Mckenzie   
Sent: Monday, April 20, 2020 11:10 PM 
To: corporate <corporate@whistler.ca> 
Subject: Pizza Truck Alpine 

 

Dear Mayor and Council,  
 
I Janis McKenzie of 8206 Mountain view Drive, Whistler BC. wanted to share our thoughts on 
Korey’s Pizza truck in Alpine.  We have known Korey for many years and have lived down the 
street from him for the last 5 years. We have nothing but great things to say about 
him  personally and the business he is running especially with  the Covid -19 situation.  As 
everyone is staying socially responsible, staying inside and social distancing, it is a real TREAT to 
be able to order pizza from Korey and walk down the street to pick up our pizza. It has 
become  what we use to say ‘ our night out’, but staying within the boundaries of isolation.  
We feel he is adding a great service to our community and neighbourhood, one we would hate 
to loose . 
  
 We hope the municipality, during these uncertain times, keeps this one thing we look forward 
to - a night of no cooking and pizza  and allows Korey to continue with his business in Alpine. 
  
Thank you. 
  
___________________________ 
Janis McKenzie 
8206 Mountainview Drive 
Whistler BC 
V8E0G3 
___________________________ 
Janis McKenzie 
 
Whistler Dental 
Director of Operations  
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